
COVID-19 PROTOCOL  
 

To keep everyone as safe as possible, please stay posted to the following page for regular updates:  

 
Routine Efforts to Maintain a Sanitary Environment 

- Janitorial team devoted to regular and thorough disinfecting/sanitizing of all surfaces in studio 

- Staff will disinfect the floors, barres, and any other space that has been touched before/after class. 

- Temperatures will be taken of everyone who enters.  Temps higher than 100.3F will not be admitted.  

- Air purifiers/sterilizers are active in every room 

- Students and Staff will sanitize their hands before/after class. 

- For the time being, masks are only required for ages 10 and up.  For Summer/Fall 2021 classes, we plan to 

move to optional masks for everyone.  

- Students may not linger in the bathroom/dressing room.  

- Exterior door entrances for pick up and up/drop off, and gallery restrictions (see below) 

- Virtual classes are currently available for at-home students, but will not be available beginning in June 2021. 

- Students/Parents cannot be admitted who are sick, coughing, have a fever, or who have been exposed to 

someone diagnosed with COVID-19.  It is the parent’s responsibility to inform the studio if this occurs.   

 

Gallery Area Restrictions, and Virtual Viewing for the Remainder of the Spring Session 2021: 

- For students ages 5 and up, parents and family members will not be allowed to wait in the gallery – pick up and 

drop off at exterior doors only.  See “Drop off and Pick Up” below.  Everyone can view the class virtually. 

- For students ages 4 and under ONLY, one parent or family representative may wait in the gallery only if 

absolutely necessary according to the immediate needs of your 4 and under child.  Drop off at the exterior door, 

and walk around to the main entrance where your temperature will be taken before entering.  You must still exit 

and pick up your child at the exterior door – see “Drop Off and Pick Up” below.  

- All classes will be visible virtually and parents are welcome to watch the whole class on their mobile devices or 

computers.  State of the art equipment, screens, and wireless mics will be utilized by the staff to deliver the best 

class both in person and virtually.  This is for students who wish to take class from home, and for parents to 

view the class while it is occurring.   

 

Drop Off and Pick Up Procedure 

- Parents must drop off and pick up at the designated side door at the exterior of the building, with the exception 

of Rooms E and F.  For rooms E and F only, ONE parent or family representative may drop off and pick up 

inside the building, at the door of the classroom.   

- Exception:  One parent or family representative of younger children needing help to transfer between classes for 

multiple classes may enter the building.  Also, students who are in multiple back-to-back classes can exit 

through the door adjacent to the gallery, following the same guidelines for hand sanitizing and social distancing. 

 

 


